
Parents Feedback Report 2014-15 

The parental survey was conducted to assess the satisfaction levels of the parents 

on institutional practices and various attributes including teacher’s quality, infrastructure 

facility, learning process, syllabus and curriculum, etc. The survey revealed that more than 

80% of the parents are satisfied with the teaching-learning process. As in the previous 

year, parents of students from Dept. of Economics have expressed concern about the 

absence of permanent teachers in the department. There were also concerns about the 

lack of infrastructure including smart room, etc. About 80% parents felt that the recently 

introduced CBCSS system doesn’t put extra pressure on the students. Majority of the 

parents are satisfied with the quality of education in the department. Some parents of 

economics dept. have requested to put pressure on government to sanction permanent 

faculty positions. More than 80% of the parents felt that the basic infrastructure facilities of 

the college are good, while about fifteen percent felt it was satisfactory. Five percent 

parents felt that the infrastructure has to improve. About seventy percent parents felt that 

the tutorial system of the college was very good while about ten percent felt that it was 

satisfactory. About 20% parents felt that the basic infrastructure of the college including 

toilets have to improve. Few parents felt that the college campus has to be beautified with 

gardens, etc. 



Action Taken Report 2014-15 

The College Academic council and IQAC have discussed the findings of the Survey 

conducted among parents during the academic year 2014-15. The members felt that the 

major issue in the Economics Department regarding the posting of permanent faculty is a 

serious, yet unsolved one. Despite several attempts from the management side, the Dept. 

of Higher Education hasn’t yet sanctioned the posts. Since several colleges in the state 

face the same issue, it was decided to request the management to submit a memorandum 

to the government on this issue. The new technician repaired the water coolers and they 

worked perfectly for about 6 months. However, later the repaired one stopped functioning. 

It was decided to scrap the water cooler and purchase a new one. The comfort room for 

ladies was repaired. It was also decided to request the management to construct a new 

comfort room for ladies in the new block also. The council also decided to initiate a 

gardening activity in the college. 

 

 

 


